
          Class 5 Newsletter               Autumn Term – 14/10/22 

Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any 
concerns at all please telephone the school office, come and see me or contact me via email at 

k.morris@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
 

The last fortnight in class... 
 
In English lessons we have been studying newspapers and their features.  The children 
have written their own articles about the discovery of a brand new animals species 
(which they created in Science! In Maths we have been learning about multiples, 
factors and prime numbers and we have been exploring a range of strategies for 
multiplying numbers.   
 
In Science, we have been studying adaptations in animals how they have changed to 
survive in their habitats. In Geography, we have been finding out about longitude and 
latitude and using this knowledge to locate places on our Earth.  We have also talked 
about the ever-important subject of online safety; the children have been sharing their 
knowledge about how to stay safe online!  We have created some beautiful ‘harvest 
art’ and the children have also painted and drawn silhouettes of animals.  In R.E., we 
have been thinking about what a ‘Super Christian’ might be like and exploring how 
having a faith in God can influence our lives.  

Notices… 
  

In school, we are currently 
reminding the children about 
displaying good behaviour and 
a positive attitude to lessons. 
We are reinforcing the 
importance of mutual respect 
and manners in order to keep 
Lea Endowed a safe and happy 
place where everybody is able 
to learn!  Please spend some 
time reinforcing this at home 
with your child.  Thank-you! 
Your support is always much 
appreciated.   

Important Dates 
Wednesday 19th October – PTA meeting in school @ 6pm (ALL WELCOME) 
 
Thursday 20th October – flu vaccines for children @ 1pm 
 
Friday 21st October – School closes for half-term  
 
Tuesday 1st November – School opens @ 8.45am 

Monday 7th November – Year 6 swimming starts for 2 weeks (more information to follow) 

Friday 11th November @ 9:15am - Year 6 to lead Remembrance Service in school (all welcome) 

Wednesday 23rd & Thursday 24th November – Parents’ Evening (more information to follow) 

Don’t Forget! 
 
Homework will be sent out 
on a Thursday – please 
return to school the 
following Tuesday.  
 
OPEN DOOR – Monday 
3:20pm until 3:40pm.  
Please feel free to visit our 
classroom and ask any 
questions you may have.  

Special News  
Congratulations to last week’s and this week’s winners of my certificates   

Curriculum Award 
Freddie – for a fantastic ‘new species’ design in Science including lots of adaptations 
Amelia – for amazing listening skills across all subjects and areas of school 
Christian Value/Diamond 9 

Freddie, Shae and Elliot – for the Christian value of ‘creativity’ – they made some beautiful Harvest Art 
Florence – for showing she has both ‘independent’ and ‘collaborative’ skills and working beautifully in all lessons  

 

This is my last newsletter before the holidays. I look forward to meeting with you all at Parent’s Evening next 

month to discuss your child’s progress.  I hope you have a relaxing and peaceful half-term. 

Miss Morris (Class Teacher)  
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